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Permission to be Filmed or Live Streamed 2022 
Dear Parents, 

As we saw with the end of the school year in 2021, filming and live streaming of school based events has 
become more common due to ongoing restrictions under Public Health orders in relation to COVID-19.  

In preparation for school events throughout 2022, we are writing to you seeking permission to film your 
child during assemblies, performances and other school wide events and learning experiences. If you 
consent to your child being filmed, these events may be published on the School’s website or Learning 
Hub for up to a period of 12 months. 

In considering whether to give your consent you need to consider that material published in this way can;  
● be viewed by any person 
● downloaded by third parties 
● stored and may potentially republished by third parties outside the Department 

Further, parents should be aware that when information is published on public websites and social media 
channels, it can be discoverable online for a number of years, if not permanently. Search engines may 
also cache or retain copies of published information. Published information can also be linked to by third 
parties on other websites. 

Video footage and/or photos may also be used on the Concord West Public School website or in other 
school promotional material. 

Please fill in the permission to publish form on the next page and return to the school office. 

At Concord West Public School we pride ourselves on creating informed digital citizens of the future. 
Therefore, students and staff will be notified when they are being filmed or live streamed.  

 

    



 
 

RETURN THIS PAGE TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER 

 

Permission to be Filmed or Live Streamed Agreement 2022 
I grant Concord West Public School the right to record my child’s voice, performances, poses, actions, 
plays and appearances whilst events are filmed or live streamed for educational purposes. 
 
I grant Concord West Public School the right to use all still and motion pictures and sound track 
recordings which may capture my child in connection with events and learning experiences in 2022.  
 
I give consent to Concord West Public School featuring content of my child through film recording or live 
streaming, I acknowledge that this may be: 

● used, re-used, published, and re-published for a period of up to 12 months on the school’s digital 
platforms; 

● used to connect with the broader school community to showcase academic success and learning 
opportunities at Concord West Public School. 

 
I have read and fully understand the contents of this note. I agree to and accept the terms and conditions 
set out through this ‘Permission to be Filmed or Live Streamed’ agreement.  
 
 
Student’s Name: ________________________________________   

Class for 2022: ______________ 

Parent/carer name: ____________________________________ 

Parent/carer signature: __________________________________ 

Date: __________________________ 

 

*** Please return this note as soon as possible *** 

 


